Joanna White

PTK – Beta Nu Rho chapter Secretary Barton Community College, Fort Riley 604 Cedar box 65 Wakefield, KS 67487

Dear Dr. Heilmen,

Thank you for taking the time to send me a copy of the article for the PTK All-Kansas ceremony. My daughter and I had a wonderful time.

I also want to thank you and the Kansas Association of Community College Trustees for the check that was enclosed along with the article. It will be put to good use as I apply for law school.

I am honored that my participation at Barton Community College shines a light on your wonderful faculty and staff. I would not have accomplished all I have without them.

Thank you again for your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Joanna White

PTK - Beta Nu Rho, Fort Riley